
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Subject: Child Custody Concerns  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to address some concerns 

regarding the current child custody arrangements for our [son/daughter], 

[Child's Name].  

Firstly, I want to express my commitment to ensuring that [Child's Name] 

has a stable and nurturing environment. I believe it is in their best 

interest to reassess our current arrangement to better support their 

needs.  

[Explain your specific concerns about the custody arrangements, including 

any situations or incidents that have raised alarm.]  

I believe it would be beneficial for us to discuss these concerns and 

explore possible amendments to our custody agreement. I am confident we 

can reach a resolution that prioritizes [Child's Name]'s well-being.  

Please let me know a convenient time for us to meet or have a 

conversation regarding this matter. Thank you for your attention to this 

important issue.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


